From:  Cherry, Brian K

Sent: 1/18/2011 3:01:04 PM

To: 'Khosrowjah, Sepideh’ (sepideh.khosrowjah@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:

Bcec:

Subject: RE: DRA Director

Typically, support letters from the utilities are the kiss of death for appointments. We never do it for
Commissioner appointments. Instead, we go the back door route. I'd be happy to do that with Nancy, but I'm not
sure a letter would be advantageous to you given the mess around San Bruno, et al. Your choice.

From: Khosrowjah, Sepideh [mailto:sepideh.khosrowiah@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, January 18, 2011 2:46 PM

To: Cherry, Brian K

Subject: DRA Director

Hi Brian,

Based on our last week's conversation, can I consider you as a person who would support my appointment? In
case, the answer is yes, can [ ask you for a support letter? If you would like to talk more please let me know.
Sepideh
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